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September 5, 2024

Caledonia Community Schools Community,

Please see the letter and attachment below being sent on behalf of the Caledonia Education Foundation
(CEF).

CCS Administration

Dear Caledonia Community,

As the new school year begins, let's come together to support our Caledonia students through a
contribution to our Essentials Fund!

We're excited to continue this collaborative initiative between the Caledonia Education Foundation
(CEF) and Caledonia Community Schools (CCS), dedicated to offering immediate support to our
students in times of need.

The Essentials Fund helps remove barriers to learning by providing timely aid, recognizing that
educators often lead the way in identifying and addressing urgent student needs. Whether it's food,
clothing, school supplies, or other necessities, the Essentials Fund is here to provide assistance.

With a simple request form, CCS staff can access resources quickly to address emergent situations,
ensuring both anonymity and accountability throughout the process.

Join us in enriching the lives of our students and families as we embark on another year of growth and
learning. Learn more about the Essentials Fund on our website and discover how you can
get involved today!

Together, let's ensure the well-being and success of ALL Caledonia students.

Denise Blunk

Executive Director

Caledonia Education Foundation
891-0732 or ext. 7032
Caledoniacef.org

Informational Flyer Attachment


https://www.caledoniacef.org/
https://www.caledoniacef.org/uploads/6/5/7/0/65703653/essentials_release__sept._2024.pdf

